WAUPACA COUNTY 4-H FRIDAY!  oCTOBER 9, 2020

4-H is an opportunity to try new activities and learn new skills. If you're looking for an idea
and want to try something new, check out the projects below. 4-H Friday includes a variety
of projects and skill levels. Please remember the social distancing guidelines while doing
these projects. If you would like to take a picture of you or your family doing one of these
4-H projects, feel free to email it to me at penny.tank@wisc.edu, with the subject line: 4-H
Friday Photo and each family will be entered into a drawing at a later date for some special
gifts! |1 may even ask for your permission to post a few on Facebook or our
website/newsletter. We have some supplies at the Extension Office that could possibly be
mailed to your home if needed. Email Penny to discuss. Penny Tank, 4-H Program Educator

Pop-Up Greetings

Identify helpers in your community and create a unique 3-D
card to thank them. Or make a card to brighten somebody’s
day to let them know you are thinking about them.

UW-MADISON EXTENSION

4-H Project Area: Civic Engagement; Art
Time: 25 minutes
Life Skills: Concern for Others; Communications

Materials:

« Plain white paper

+ Pencils and crayons, colored pencils, or markers

« 1 piece of heavy cardstock per child

% Selection of construction paper and additional decorative paper — scrapbooking paper, wrapping
paper, etc.

+ Scissors and Glue sticks

Instructions:

1. Think about people in your community that you could thank or send a greeting to.
2. If you have an example pop-up book or greeting card you received, take a few minutes to look at them and examine
how they work and are made.
3. Give each child a piece of paper and pencil and have them plan their design first. Tell them to sketch some ideas
and write a short message.
4. As they finish, ask them to share their ideas and let them pick out paper for pop-up cards.
5. Demonstrate making the card step by step:
-Fold cardstock in half, short sides together.
-Cut two equal slits in the folded edge.
-Push the section between slits out so it folds in and “pops up” when opened.
-Fold a piece of construction paper in half, short sides together, for the outer cover.
-Glue the pop-up card inside the construction paper cover.
6. Decorate your card. Cut out paper shapes and glue to the pop-up. Add drawings and a message.

Reflect:
» Would you do anything different?
» How do you think the individuals will feel when they get your cards?

Source: WI Cloverbud Activity Plans, Year 1 https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/opportunities/projects/cloverbuds/
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Taco Bake Mason Jar Pumpkins

Taco Tuesday

Extension Waupaca County

https://waupaca.extension.wisc.edu/
715-258-6230

An EEO/AA employer, University of Wisconsin-Madison Division of Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and
programming, including Title V1, Title IX, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act
requirements.

Como empleador que brinda igualdad de oportunidades en el empleo y accion afirmativa (EEO/AA, por sus siglas en inglés), la University
of Wisconsin-Madison Division of Extension, proporciona igualdad de oportunidades en el empleo y en sus programas, incluyendo los
requisitos del Titulo VI, Titulo X, y de la ley federal para personas con discapacidades en los Estados Unidos (ADA, por sus siglas en
inglés) y los requisitos de la Section 504 del Rehabilitation Act
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